
 

 
 

 

 

Christmas at East Kensington 

The PAC will be holding a winter fair at the school on Sunday Dec 10 from 
10:00am until 2:00pm. The purpose will be to showcase our unique program as 
well as extend our fundraising efforts to the wider community. This will help us 
raise money for the variety of outdoor structures we are trying to create to give our 
children the best possible learning experience!  
 
We need as many volunteers as possible to make this event a success. Some of the 
activities planned include: 
 

 Ornament making and other small crafts 

 Story time 

 Simple concession with ready to go items such as coffee, hot chocolate, 
oranges, etc. 

 Holiday photos 

 Scavenger hunt  

 Bake sale 

 Educating visitors on our EKOLogy program 
 
If you are able to volunteer or assist in any way please email 
aimeerampersad@gmail.com or jill_scholl@yahoo.ca (note the underscore).  
 
Your prompt reply is much appreciated as we are working within a very short 
timeline.  We welcome any additional ideas or suggestions you may have. If you 
have any special talents you think may be useful for this event please let us know!  
 
Thank you, 
 
Aimee Rampersad & Jill Scholl.  
 

Dear Parents   
 

 

Christmas Fair at 
East Kensington 
Elementary 

 
December 10th  

10:00am-2:00pm 
 
Volunteers needed 
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